
From: JOHN MARK BAKER
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Against theHog farm permit
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 1:20:40 PM

I urge you to not re-permit the hog farm in Newton County. The buffalo river is worth a lot more than
this farm. The river creates many jobs and is a national treasure. Big Creek is already polluted. Go look.
Permitting this operation at this location is a mistake. In another area with different rock formations
and soil it would probably be a great thing, like out in the Delta. I don't live up there either.
John Baker, 164 Rubes Rd, Rose Bud, AR, 72137
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